
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: November 29, 2021  
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Milbrath, Product Life Cycle Director 
 Dennis Smith, Product Line Director - Sensors 
 
Re: Discontinuation Notice – LS10 Light Screen Systems ( LS10 / LS4 ) 

 
 
 
Banner Engineering is issuing notification regarding the discontinuation of the legacy LS10 Light 
Screen System sensors.  This includes all LS10 and LS4 E/R models ( see attached model table ).  
Authorized channel partners will have until March 31, 2022 to place any Last Time Buy orders for these 
affected LS10 / LS4 models. 
 
Consideration should be given to the versatile LX High-Speed Part-Sensing Arrays as an alternative 
solution for detection of small parts, extremely thin or flat objects, as well as larger sized targets. 
 
Please notify your customers who have previously purchased these products and work with your 
Banner application and technical support teams for alternative solutions. 
 
 
 
Thank You! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Table 1:  LS10 Light Screen Models 


